From: Mark Wilson [mailto:mwilson@natcadc.org]

Sent: [Friday, November 18, 2011 6:14 AM|

To: Sarah; Bobby.D.Rodriguez{@faa.gov

Cc: Anna Jancewicz; Jay Barrett; Michael Hull; Hamid Ghaffari; Jeff Lewis
Subject: RE: February hearing dates - Jeff Lewis

Sarah:

The parties would like to accept February 15-16 for hearing the Jeff Lewis case. It will be in

the Oakland area and the parties will get back to you about an exact time and place, and any other
pre-hearing matters. If Arbitrator Lindauer has any type of pre-hearing procedures he follows,
please let us know.

Thanks,

Mark Wilson
202-266-9847

Cc: Bobby Rodriguez



